
Village Community Association 

General Meeting – October 20, 2021 

Membership Report – to October 1, 2021 

Membership Coordinator – Judy Huntington-Mackay 

 

 

Our membership is up 26% from 127 

this time last year.   

Thank you to our Village residents for 

their continued membership support.  

A big thank you to our Membership 

Ambassadors.

  Compared to: 

 
 
Welcoming New Residents  
 
A very special thanks to our Ambassadors for their dedication to keeping up to 
date on those moving in and out of The Village.  They have welcomed about 13 
new residents in the community since April with welcome packages and a gift of 
local jam.  Our new residents have very much appreciated meeting a local 
neighbour.   
 
 
Loyalty Partners  

We have 11 loyalty partners.  Sue Henry and Dee Fahlman have been promoting 

individual partners in our newsletters and on our web site.   

www.thevillagenotl.org/loyaltypartners  

To October, 2021 Number of 
Members 

Total Active Members 160 

To October, 2020 Number of 
Members 

Total Members Paid 127 

http://www.thevillagenotl.org/loyaltypartners

